
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 22, 1997 

 

Mr. David R. Montague 

10007 Vanderbilt Circle, #4 

Rockville, MD  20850 

 

Dear Dave: 

 

It was a pleasure to work with you during the past two years.  I found you to be unfailingly 

cooperative, helpful, and of good cheer.  You have the rare ability always to exhibit good humor in 

pressure-filled situations.  I frequently had the pleasure of boasting to others about our man at the 

Review Board who could find anyone anywhere in the country.  I was amazed at your speed and 

diligence in responding to queries and coming up with solutions.  I hope that if you ever have need 

for a strong recommendation that you will not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Although I am very sorry to see you leave, I want you to know that you have my best wishes for the 

future.  Congratulations on your new job and good luck with your educational plans.  

 

All the best, 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research 


